Kim McLaughlin

From:

geyermichelle70 < geyermichelle70@qmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, March 29, 2016 9:22 AM

To:

Kim McLaughlin

Subject:

Fwd: CAW minutes

Hi Kim here are the minutes approved at the March 17th meeting. Thank you Michelle

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S® 4 zoom™, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone

----- Original message -----

From: Michelle Geyer < geyermichelle 70@gmail.com >

Date:03/17/2016 1:00 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: lknight@maine.rr.com

Cc:

Subject: Fwd: CAW minutes

Subject: CAW minutes

To: geyermichelle70@gmail.com

CAW Meeting Minutes February 18, 2016

In attendance: Debbie Anischik, Peg Bayles, Nicole Charette, Liz Dunkerley, Michelle Geyer, Joe Gilbert, Karen Monaghan, Beverly Russell, Carol Twomey, Denise Zahares

- 1. Acceptance of minutes from 1/21/16: Debbie accepted, Peg seconded.
- 2. We received a donation of \$1000, with the request that it be used for vet bills for seniors. The Committee agreed.
- 3. Michelle is putting together a list of names, phone numbers, addresses, and emails. Next month she will bring a list of email contacts for the group to review.
- 4. Michelle would like us to have input on the agenda. If you want something addressed, email or text her.
- 5. Bev was notified about a donation of food at the Town Hall, which she will pick up. Liz has also donated some dog food.
- 6.As of January 31 our Town balance was \$1969. We received \$1000 from donations in memory of Ronnie Boutet. There is \$729 on the debit card.

- 7.A dog was found in town and reunited with its owner from Biddeford that same night.
- 8. The coupon books and money have been turned in and we made \$390 from it.
- 9. For the Pet Life Bake Sales we will alternate between Saco and Scarborough. Debbie will set up the next one in Scarbough for the middle of April.
- 10. The Rummage Sale has been changed to the end of May. There will be 12 tables. Lucky Pup and Another Chance will be there. Someone with the Saco Grange will call Bev to let her know the exact date and she will pay the deposit.
- 11. The storage unit is half empty. It has to be emptied by March 10 or we will have to pay for another month. A high school volunteer has been helping Bev to empty it.
- 12. Joe will check Cabela's and Kittery Trading Post to find out if they have the coyote urine and how much it costs, to deter the fisher.
- 13. Starting in May we will have to meet in the conference room. Michelle will call to get it set up. Officer Will will have to attend the meetings.
- 14. We are in need of more board members. Michelle will bring applications to the next meeting.
- 15. Good and Welfare: The next meeting is on March 17 at 7 PM. See you there!